

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191
F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

DTS/GBE 6<sup>th</sup> June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately, due to a lack of uptake from local employers, we have made the difficult decision not to carry out Year 10 work experience placements this year. Since we cannot offer placements to all of our students, we decided that a blended approach where some students took part and others did not would be unsuitable.

I would like to reassure you that the academy is wholly committed to our careers programme and we will explore the possibility of virtual opportunities for our students. If you would like to discuss any of the above further, then please do not hesitate to contact the academy on <a href="mailto:shenley.enquiry@e-act.org.uk">shenley.enquiry@e-act.org.uk</a>.

Yours faithfully

Mr Thacker-Smith
Deputy Headteacher





















